
The Roads Capital Improvement Fee vote is in. 
 

It has been a long hard journey to get to this point, the 
vote has come in from HBS Stratford.  We had 164 of our 
households respond to the vote we just had; this was a 
great turnout for us.  
 
Here are the votes: 
 
Yes: 131 
No: 29 
Abstain: 4 
 
We ended up with 80% in favor for the new fee. 
 
That means that the new Capital Improvement fee of $399 
will be due on July 1st, 2025 and past due after July 30th.  
 
I would like to thank everyone who was involved in making 
this happen.  Also, thank you to everyone that voted. 
 
Jeff Jeney 
 


